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Heller Letter to VA Secretary Urges Progress on New State Vets Home in Nevada
(Washington, DC) – Recently, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) sent a letter to United States Department of Veterans Affairs Secretary Robert McDonald urging progress on the construction of a new State Veterans Home in Nevada. Heller’s letter cites the demand for this facility in the state while requesting specific answers to detailed questions associated with the VA’s approval process.  
A PDF of the letter is attached.
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